

LONNIE JOE SUTTON

103 Wyatt Way N.E. Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 (206) 780-0960

1:5

March 7, 1995

Wilma Mankiller Principal Chief Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller,

Thank you for the notice of your upcoming meeting with tribal members here in Seattle. It will be nice to see you again. I am not only looking forward to hearing your report on the Cherokee Nation, but also about the exciting direction your life is taking as you leave the responsibilities you have carried out so well as Principal Chief.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you again for the help you gave me in passing my resume along to Allen Harder when I wrote to you last year. Although the contacts he recommended did not result in my finding employment, I did appreciate his and your assistance.

Also, my niece, Jan Marie Fetgatter, was very grateful for the summer job she got this past summer through your efforts. She is still waiting to see if she gets into medical school this next year, but she got a great deal out of her summer experience.

I just wanted to express my gratitude to you for all you have done, not only for the Cherokee Nation, but also for me and my family personally, in case I do not have an opportunity to do so when you are here on March 20.

Sincerely,

Lonnie Joe Sutton